

September 7, 2018

Chief Greg Roland Nassau County Fire Rescue 96160 Nassau Place Yulee, FL 32097

## Dear Chief Roland:

Liberty Ambulance Service would like to request the renewal of our Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity, currently set to expire December 31, 2018.

Liberty Ambulance Service has enjoyed a great relationship for many years with Nassau County Emergency Services and look forward to many more. Our company continues to grow and we strive to achieve excellence in compassionate quality patient care.

We would like to thank the Nassau County Board of Commissioners for past approvals and look forward to continuing our partnership in helping protect and care for the citizens of Nassau County.

We will be available to answer any questions at the next Board of County Commissioners meeting scheduled on September 19, 2018 at 9am.

Kindest regards,

Danny D. Cribbs, PMD

**Business Liaison** 

DDC/tbm